Faculty Alliance

ua-sygov-faculty@lists.alaska.edu alaska.edu/governance/faculty-alliance/

Date: October 31, 2017

To: James R. Johnsen, President, University of Alaska

From: Lisa Hoferkamp, Faculty Alliance Chair

Subject: Student Tuition and Fees Across Campuses

Regarding the equitable distribution of student fees and tuition across campuses, as a general principle, Faculty Alliance beliebæsedtutlæhtræseshoutlæbed Alfacgedpansdbpaiolfferæfasshibte that allowlt1 h TJ [(c)-1.7(l)-4 Nursing program administratively housed at UAA pay both UAA fees and tuition. The oncampus fees should be for UAF, giving those students access to on-campus parking at student rates; while tuition should go to UAA.

Currently, UAF and UAA engineering faculty are delivering synchronous distance courses to students at the other campus, by cross-